MPD DECEMBER PSRC REPORT

Assistant Chief Retirements
AC Sue Williams tomorrow
(Capt. John Patterson promoted to AC)
AC Randy Gaber in January
(Capt. Paige Valenta promoted to AC)

Robberies on the Increase
November stats are in for Robberies which show significant increase.

In November (2018), our city experienced 24 reported robberies. This is a 71% increase
from November of 2017 when we had 14 robberies. Through the end of November, we have
had, year-to-date, 234 reported robberies. The average number of robberies over the past
five years has been 212; thus we have seen a 10% increase this year.

Where in the city are the robberies occurring?

s West: 6

J Midtown: 4
e South: 3

e Central: 2
e North: 2

e East. 7

46% occurred between 8p-3am

38% occurred on Fridays and Mondays

Heroin Overdose Update (NARCAN)

Mollie Van Wagner Memoriél Donations
As of to date, the total amount received is $14,070. A total of 187.6 2-packs of Narcan
(or 375.2 doses) were purchased with the donated funds.

From her father, Atty. Chris Van Wagner:

Bernie, this is easy. The MARI program is life-saving. The NARCAN program is life-
saving. no police force in the country (to my knowledge, which grows daily) is doing as
much as MPD. Thus, you have the family's explicit permission to use the excess funds in
the way most calculated to save more lives.






